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Comments: I strongly oppose the project to build a roller coaster in the Sandias. Firstly, this is land that should be

entirely under the management and control of the pueblo of Sandia, this entire process must be under their

jurisdiction. Second, a much more thorough environmental study should be allowed to take place before any

development in the area. Despite the moniker of appropriate use, a determination that should also be

reevaluated. Finally, the economic benefits of such a project can be projected but not reasonably predicted. This

past year should teach us that economic estimations of a tourist trap attraction are tenuous. 

 


